Shaun Myers

From: Evelyn Sanders

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 1:58 PM

To: Shaun Myers

Subject: Notice of special to the City of Powder Springs

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Powder Springs network. Maintain caution when opening external
links/attachments

Dear Mr. Myers,

| am a neighbor of Fernando Sandoval who resides at_ and received a letter regarding a special use
request for his fence. I'm writing to let you know that | hope the city will approve the fence the way it is because it is an
asset to our neighborhood. | am not alone in this, others in my neighborhood have expressed admiration for the fence
on his property and hope it will remain. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Evelyn Sanders





